
1

Andrea Gyger

From: Guy 

Sent: Friday, June 02, 2017 11:11 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: 20170711ElectionsNoticeRulemaking

Wayne W. Williams 
Colorado Secretary of State 
Aspen Conference Room, 3rd Floor 
1700 Broadway 
Denver, CO 80290 
 

Dear Mr. Williams: 

 

1. I address each point to yourself and to your staff at large. 

 

2. Thank you for having the transparency to publish the codified rules and proposed rules changes related to the 

most critical action of any representative democracy: voting. 

 

3. While the rules remain difficult to read (it truly is a labyrinth), I appreciate your efforts to make them less so. 

 

4. I am most truly grateful for the following addition, which will help to ensure that the presidential electoral 

college fulfills the wishes of the majority of voters: 

 

24.2.1 AS SPECIFIED IN SECTION 1-4-304 (5), C.R.S., EACH PRESIDENTIAL ELECTOR MUST VOTE 

FOR THE PRESIDENTIAL CANDIDATE AND VICE-PRESIDENTIAL CANDIDATE WHO RECEIVED 

THE HIGHEST NUMBER OF VOTES AT THE PRECEDING GENERAL ELECTION IN THIS STATE. 

 

5. If you have not already begun the process, I implore you to enforce the inclusion of the most recent five 

years' worth of Federal and State tax returns as part of every presidential and vice-presidential candidate's 

application, in order for their names to appear on Colorado's presidential ballot. 

 

Sincerely and respectfully yours, 

Guy G Stevens 

 

 




